
From: Joel Schram [mailto:JSchram@thefoothillsbank.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2009 10:56 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC Special Assessment 
 
Assessing a 20bp special assessment will have a substantial impact on the performance of the 
Foothills Bank. We estimate the assessment to be close to $280,000 or 13% of our gross income. 
In a time when bank earnings are already stressed now is not the right time to be adding to the 
burden. We are much more in favor of spreading the assessment out over a longer period of time 
and making those who created this problem more financially responsible. 
 
Joel E. Schram 
Executive Vice President / Chief Financial Officer 
The Foothills Bank 
11689 S. Foothills Blvd 
Yuma, AZ 85367 
Phone: (928) 305-5000 
Direct: (928) 217-1122 
Fax: (928) 305-0905 
e-mail: JSchram@TheFoothillsbank.com 
 


